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I	would	like	to	submit	that	I	support	solar	power	AND	a	fair	price	for	FIT.	The	
true	value	of	solar	power	is	at	least	twice	as	much	as	being	offered	considering	
the	environment	benefits	and	the	health	benefits.	I	suggest	that	20	cents	is	fair.	
Please	encourage	more	installations	of	rooftop	solar	by	offering	a	fair	price.	It	is	
unfair	that	people	who	have	done	the	right	thing	to	reduce	pollution	are	
penalised	by	offering	a	very	small	FIT.	
	
Paul	Jensen		
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